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JOHN SIMON GUGGENHEIM MEMORIAL FOUNDATION

551 FIFTH AVENUE « NEW YORK 17 « N. Y.

June 23, 1947

Mr. Wilfrido Du Solier

Instituto Nacional de Antropologia
Cérdoba 73

Mexico, D.F.

Dear Mr. Du Solier:

Thenk you for your letter of June 3rd. The
publications you sent were received. On June 16th
they were returned to you by registered mail.

The Committee of Selection will meet shortly

and you will be notified of their decision immedi-
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Sincerely yours,




